
From: The_Liversidge_Letter <the_liversidge_letter@laliversidge.com>  
Sent: April 26, 2022 9:52 AM 
To: the_Liversidge_letter@laliversidge.com 
Subject: Message from L.A. Liversidge - WSIB Surplus Distribution Update 

 

Good morning, 

 

Further to my February 23, 2022 email the Board has updated its surplus rebate for businesses 

webpage (as at April 25, 2022) with new information. 

 

The Board has added additional criteria for eligibility (see excerpt below, the last two points are 

new) and confirmed that the distribution will be 34.02% of premiums paid in 2019 or 2020, 

whichever is higher.  There is also a form for an eligible employers to request the funds via 

cheque instead of as a credit on the April 2022 account. 

 

 

 
 

As always, don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions at all. 

 

Regards. 

 

LAL 
 

 

L.A. Liversidge, LL.B. 

L.A. Liversidge, Barrister & Solicitor,  

Professional Corporation  

5700 Yonge Street, Suite 200  

Toronto, ON M2M 4K2 

Direct Line:         416-986-1166 

Fax:                      416-590-9601 

email: lal@laliversidge.com  

www.laliversidge.com    

  
 

 

mailto:the_liversidge_letter@laliversidge.com
mailto:the_Liversidge_letter@laliversidge.com
https://www.laliversidge.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/20220223-LAL-update-to-clients-WSIB-Surplus-Distribution.pdf
https://www.wsib.ca/en/rebate
https://www.wsib.ca/en/rebate
https://www.wsib.ca/en/form/surplus-cheque
https://www.wsib.ca/en/form/surplus-cheque
mailto:lal@laliversidge.com
http://www.laliversidge.com/

